PRAC NEWSLETTER

Affiliation Agreement: As per a vote of both the
Park Rangers” Association of California and the
California State Park Rangers Association (CSPRA)
Executive Boards, an affiliation agreement was signed
by your president, and Denzil“Verardo, President of
CSPRA. PRAC is now-affiliated with CSPRA and they
with us. Included in the agreement were mutual
conferences, and other items that will be of mutual
benefit of both organizations, while having each
organization maintain their own identity. I feel that
this is an 1mportant step in consolidating professional
park rangers roles in California. We are looking
forward to a long and productive life as an affiliate
of CSPRA. ‘It is indeed a dream come true for all P
of us that have been involv the organizational
beglnnlngs of PRAC. ‘ .

The Sprin Conference The sprlng conference w111
be held in the first weekend in March in Ventura.
It will be a mutudl co ference with CSPRA. The cost
is $25/member. There are many activities planned.

We have a lot to do that will affect the organizational

structure of PRAC at the conference and I urge you
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Constitution ' The constitution is being?reV1sed We
will have this. revised docum in your hands/in time
for you to look over and to ‘er suggestions before
it is voted upon at the conference. Changes will,

be pointed out to you. New sections will be standlng
committees. . We would like all members to: get in an
active mode and serve on a commlttee in thelr area

of expertise.

Association of National Park Rangers ThlS association,
also new, will hold their fourth annual "Ranger
Rendezvous' in October at Lake Tahoe. It is hoped

that we will be asked to participate in some of their
activities. We are working on this and will have

more information later.
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